
 

 

10th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome back after the half term break.  

This is just to remind you that we are continuing to enforce parents to wear masks on 

the school playground. We are aware that restrictions are easing across the country, 

but we will continue to monitor the situation and inform you when we decide to 

relax restrictions around school. 

During the course of this half term and the start of September, we will be organising 

school trips for all the children.  Due to the quick turnaround, some of these may not 

happen until next term.  Please watch this space for more details! 

Mr John Turner 

Head of School 

 

 

 


